
Warren Consolidated Schools Nutrition Services and Woodside Bible 

Church Warren’s campus are proud to announce the partnership with 

the USDA Farmers to Families Food Box Program to provide fresh and 

wholesome food to our families during the Covid-19 emergency.  

This is open to all household members regardless of age. 

You can pick up a fruit and vegetable box from Woodside every 

Thursday, starting on July 9th through August 27th. Distribution will 

be from 11am to 1pm, while supplies last. 

Please enter the north driveway. 
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